

U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20416

February 29, 1984

Mr. Jeffery P. Davidson Vice President and Project Manager IMR Systems Corporation 5113 Leesburg Pike Falls Church, Virginia 22041

Dear Mr. Davidson:

Congratulations on your selection as the 1984 Media Advocate of the Year for the District of Columbia.

Each year the Small Business Administration honors outstanding men and women who contribute to small business as advocates. This year the states will present awards to 229 men and women, of whom 11 will be recognized as national winners.

A certificate of recognition for your award will be presented by the SBA district office.

Again, my sincere congratulations and best wishes for continued success.

Yours very truly,

Frank S. Swain

Chief Counsel for Advocacy

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Robert T. Lhulier, Regional Administrator

Mr. Richard Johnson, Regional Advocate

Mr. Brian Tierney, Public Information Officer

Ms. Janice E. Wolfe, District Director